
ALPHARETTA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Monday, August 26, 2024

Are you interested in pursuing a career in STEM? Join us for our first Women in STEM General Meeting on 

Wednesday, August 28th, at 7:40 a.m. in room 3314. We will cover upcoming initiatives, workshops, and 

community service opportunities. Be sure to drop by room 3314 next Wednesday morning to learn more 

about the club and what it means to be a Woman in STEM 

Attention all students interested in joining the swim and dive team! There will be an important 

informational meeting on August 29th from 6 to 7 PM in the media center. Please bring your parents along 

to learn more about the upcoming season. Don't miss this opportunity to dive into a great year! 

IB 

Whether returning for a Year 2 course or just out of the gate for the first IB course ever, Diploma or 

Course Candidate, a strong beginning sets the solid foundation for IB Students. Join Mr. Fortunato on 

Wednesday (8/28) at 6pm in the AHS Media Center to talk about how to support your student and Start IB 

Well. 

Alpharetta's National Art Honors Society is having its first meeting on August 27th, Tuesday after school in 

the Fine Arts building. Join us for food, fun, arts n crafts, and more. We hope to see you there! 

Save the Date: Curriculum Night is Sept. 5th at 7:00pm 


